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The current Board Strategic Plan covers the period from 2023 to 2026. The Board has 
identified six priority areas over three domains. These include: 
 

Domain Priority Areas 

  Educational 
• Literacy 

• Numeracy 

  Social-Emotional 
• Mental Health 

• Well-Being 

  Relational 
• Community Connections 

• Cultural Connections 

 
 
During the 2024 spring review of the Strategic Plan, the Board identified Community 
Connections as a priority for the 2024-25 school year. The Board developed an action 
plan identifying strategies and indicators to guide their work for the 2024-25 school year.  
 
The Community Connections action plan is included with this agenda item. It identifies 
some of the actions that have begun or have been completed. The updated action plan 
also highlights a few items the Board may want to consider for next steps. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


